
Autumn Budget 2021

News story

A GAD technical bulletin has been published.

In the latest Technical Bulletin, we look at the implications of this week’s
Autumn Budget and Spending Review. The bulletin focuses on areas in which GAD
advises, such as pensions and savings. The Chancellor also announced a
reduction in the Universal Credit taper as part of a plan to build “a society
that rewards work.”
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